
Ms. Lolly’s 
March Newsletter 

 

Spring has sprung! Here are some 

important March dates to remember. 

March 8th: Reading Logs due 

March 13th: Spring School Pictures  

March 14th: Parent-Teacher Conferences 

March 18-22nd: Spring Break!  

March 27th: Spring Party 

 

 

Spring Party Information 

Where: Ms. Lolly’s Classroom 

When: March 27th at 9:30am 

What to bring: A food sign-up will be 

sent via email this week. 

Let’s celebrate the new season! 

 

 

Student of the Month 

            Holland B. 

Holland loves her dogs and hanging 

out with her friends! 

 

Spelling Words for the Week 

About Each 

Just Find 

These When 

Old Back 

Been Rain 

 

March Birthdays 

Aiden W. March 1st 

Jett P. March 5th 

Arden H. March 17th 

 

RECYCLING 

OPPORTUNITY! 

Our class is collecting paper, plastic, and 

cans for the recycling drive. You can send 

any recyclable items with your child to 

school and we will take care of it! 

Lolly Jennings 

laura.jennings@smail.astate.edu 
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